
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Another busy week in school and what an exciting way to end it - The Christmas Fair! I 
look forward to seeing many of you after school tonight for what is sure to be a great 
event. 

This week in school 

All of the children this week have made Christmas baubles as part of our Preston 
curriculum for our school tree which can be seen in the school hall. The children have 
really loved this activity and enjoy seeing their creative work on display. Year 2 this week 
went to a sports festival and demonstrated really great teamwork. Year 4 have visited 
Preston Park and completed an Anglo Saxon workshop. Year 3 have been focusing on maths 
and are becoming experts in adding two and three digit numbers. Year 1 went on a shape 
hunt around the school 

Christmas Jumper Day 

As part of their afternoon curriculum children in year 5 have been learning about charities 
and the role that they play in society. After learning about the great work that charities 
do year 5 would like to organise a Christmas Jumper day on Friday 15th December to raise 
money. Children are asked to come to school in a Christmas Jumper and bring a coin to 
donate if they are able to. The children have been voting on which charity to support and 
have selected the UNICEF Ukraine appeal. 

Dogs 

We have had a number of parents speak to us about their children being worried by dogs 
being next to the school gates, please could everyone ensure that if you have a dog, you 
are considerate of other people and stand to the side of the gate.  

Message from the Office 

If your child is ill please make sure that you contact school before 9.30am this can be 
done either by phone call, answerphone message, school Comms or through an email 
(enquiries@prestonprimary.co.uk), please remember to state the reason your child is 
absent. 

Donations welcomed 

If anyone has any preloved Christmas jumpers that they no longer need, school would be 
grateful if they could be donated so that they can be passed on to children who don’t 
have one. If any parents are in need of a Christmas jumper please let school know through 
our uniform exchange email uniform@prestonprimary.co.uk. Also, if anyone has any good 
quality pre-loved picture books that they would like to donate to school these would be 
much appreciated and would support projects within school.                                         

Have a lovely weekend, Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Eight Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 24TH NOVEMBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 
Christmas Fair  

Friday 24th          

November 5pm until 

7pm  

 

PD Days  

Friday 1st December 

and Monday 4th 

December 

 

Christmas Dinner  

Wednesday 13th 

December  

 

Early Years Nativity 

Friday 8th December 

9.20am 

 

KS1 Performance 

Thursday 14th 

December  

9:20am 

 

KS2 Performance  

Wednesday 13th 

December 2pm and 

6.30pm 

 

Christmas Jumper 

Day  

Friday 15th 

December 
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